STATIONS

Buellton

140 W. Highway 246
Buellton, CA 93427
Phone (805) 686-8150

Carpinteria

5775 Carpinteria Avenue
Carpinteria, CA 93013
Phone (805) 568-3399

Isla Vista

6504 Trigo Road

[sla Vista, CA 93117
Phone (805) 681-4179

Lompoc

3500 Harris Grade Road
Lompoc, CA 93436
Phone (805) 737-7737

New Cuyama

70 Newsome Street
New Cuyama, CA 93254
Phone (661) 766-2310

Santa Maria

812-A W. Foster Road

Santa Maria, CA 93455
Phone (805) 934-6150

Solvang

1745 Mission Drive
Solvang, CA 93463
Phone (805) 686-5000

Sheriff - Coroner Office
66 S. San Antonio Road
Santa Barbara, CA 93110
Phone (805) 681-4145

Main Jail

4436 Calle Real

Santa Barbara, CA 93110
Phone (805) 681-4260

Northern Branch Jail
2301 Black Road

Santa Maria, CA 93435
Phone (805) 554-3100

COURT SERVICES
CIVIL OFFICES

Santa Barbara

1105 Santa Barbara Street
P.O. Box 690

Santa Barbara, CA 93102
Phone (805) 568-2900

Santa Maria

312 E. Cook Street, “O”
Santa Maria, CA 93456
Phone (805) 346-7430
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Office

BILL BROWN

Sheriff - Coroner

CRAIG BONNER

Undersheriff

HEADQUARTERS
P.O. Box 6427 4434 Calle Real Santa Barbara, California 93110
Phone (805) 681-4100 Fax (805) 681-4322
sbsheriff.org

May 28, 2025

California Department of Justice
OPS Office of Fiscal Services
Grant Services Branch

Tobacco Grant Program

P.O. Box 160187

Sacramento, CA 956816-1087

RE: Letter of Commitment for Santa Barbara County Health 2025/26 Tobacco
Grant Proposal

To Whom it May Concern,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that our agency is aware of the Tobacco
Grant proposal by Santa Barbara County Health. As a partner agency on this
proposed project, we affirm our commitment to perform the activities designated for
our agency and its staff, including:

1) participating in the proposed tobacco enforcement task force for Santa
Barbara County; and

2) continuing to coordinate undercover buy operations with County Health
within County unincorporated and the cities of Goleta and Carpinteria.

Our department has worked with Santa Barbara County Health for many years on
tobacco enforcement activities and believe County Health would be well-suited to
work with other local enforcement agencies on their tobacco retail license programs.

Sincerely,

BILL BROWN
Sheriff - Coroner
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